
Friday 18th December, 2020 

This Term… 

It has been a very busy term despite not being able to run our usual calendar of events. The children (and staff) 

have adapted to the new routines and have taken any changes in their stride. We have all been impressed with the 

motivation the children are showing and their desire to learn. We love our whole school assembly via video link on 

a Friday; it provides us all with an opportunity to see one another and celebrate the children’s achievements. The 

lead up to the end of term has felt very strange without all the usual Christmas performances and Christmas 

events, however we enjoyed our Christmas dinner and Crazy hair day. I was amazed at some of the hairstyles! 

As a school, we are supported by the Friends of Tollgate School. This term, they have found other ways to fundraise 

towards Project Bookworm. Our aim is to improve the school library with new books and furniture to make it an 

inviting place to sit and enjoy a book. The bake sale raised an amazing £257.90! Thank you to those who purchased 

cake, but also to all the members of the FOTS Team who baked! 

As things stand, the children will return to school as normal on Tuesday 5th January. Staff return on Monday 4th    

January and I will communicate with you then to confirm arrangements for the Spring Term. Thank you for all your 

continued support.  

I hope you all have a happy and safe Christmas! 

Menu 

A cold option is available Monday to Thursday. 

Monday 

PD Day 

Tuesday 

Pork & Apple Burger & Wedges, Iced Sponge Cake 

Wednesday 

Mac’n’Cheese & Garlic Bread, Choc Rice Krispie Cake 

Thursday 

Roast Pork, Raspberry Ripple Ice Cream 

Friday 

Fish & Chips, Yoghurt or Fruit 

 

Notices 

 4th January—PD Day 

 5th January—Children return 

Tollgate’s Messenger 

NIMO Award 

School Attendance: 95.7% 

NIMO Winners: Foxes & Hawks 

with 98.8% 


